
 

 
 

Program Health and Sustainability Timeline and Update 
 

 

  

The Program Health and Sustainability process is well underway at the program, 
department, and college levels. To support efforts to maintain transparency and inclusion 
throughout the process, Academic Affairs has created multiple opportunities for faculty to 
review action plan recommendations and provide feedback.   
 
A detailed timeline is available online with links to additional supporting documents that 
explain the processes within the different phases. Below is a list of opportunities for faculty 
to review and provide feedback on action plans:  

 

 Programs will originate action plans designed to improve program health based on 
guidance in the instructions and feedback from Faculty Senate, the Council of 
Deans, and Administrative Council (Beginning February 19, 2021)  

 

 Review of Action Plans by Faculty/Programs for budget considerations (Before 
March 5, 2021)  

 

 Faculty/Programs review of final action plans before submission to the State 
Board of Education (May 10-14, 2021)  

 

 Faculty/programs review budget impacts of Action Plans prior to Deans submitting 
to Academic Affairs for FY22 budget considerations (September 15, 2021)  

 

College deans will submit packets with narratives and quintiled lists to Academic Affairs by 
January 15. Questions regarding the Program Health Process can be addressed to Vice 
Provost Joanne Tokle at tokljoan@isu.edu.    

 

 

  

 

 

  

This email was sent to department chairs, program directors, faculty, and deans. 
Send comments, feedback, and questions to communications@isu.edu.  
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